
Youth Exchange Report 

Our committee was able to get together via Zoom January 8th, and we've collectively agreed it's 

best not to participate in the Summer 2021 season.  Camps and Exchange Programs around the world 

have come to this same decision.  There are a few camps in Australia that are allowing New Zealand 

students to come enjoy the camps along with their Australian students, but that is definitely an except 

to the rule.  

February 10, 2021 we'll be holding a zoom Youth Exchange training for the District Youth 

Chairperson’s or any interested Lions to learn more about the program.  If you are interested or know a 

Lion who's interested in attending please send an email by Feb. 8th, so we can add them to the zoom 

invitation.  My email is: allaninsurance@fairpoint.net  

In Service, 

Tammy Allan 

WWW.MD19LIONSYOUTHEXCHANGE.ORG 
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